PRESS RELEASE
January 19, 2016

The following action was taken at last night’s board meeting:

e Approved Policy Changes

PERSONNEL:

Employments:

o Authorized the hiring of 6 LGS Title 1 Tutors — Final approval in February

e Authorized the hiring of LGS Lunchroom Supervisor - Final approval in
February

e Authorized the hiring of LGS Title 1 Reading Aide - Final approval in
February

e Stephanie Vaughn — Sub Custodian

Resignations:

e Don Jensen — RHS Special Education Paraprofessional

NMS 8" Grade Language Arts teachers, Diana Thompson and Devan Fuller, gave a
presentation on their class projects.

A strategic planning discussion was held concerning facilities and safety/security.

The next regular School Board Meeting will be Tuesday, February 16, 2016 at 7pm at
Robinson High School.



